PUBLIC MEETING

On the CSO Long Term Control Plan for the Bronx River

Thursday, 12 February 2015

Casita Maria Center for Arts & Education 928 Simpson Street, 6th Floor, Bronx, NY 10459 6:00pm to 8:00pm

DEP will provide a brief presentation at 6:30pm.

When there are heavy rains and the sewer system is at full capacity, a diluted mixture of rain water and sewage, also known as combined sewage, may overflow into local waterways as a combined sewer overflow (CSO). The New York City Department of Environmental Protection (DEP) is developing a CSO Long Term Control Plan (LTCP) that will identify and evaluate alternatives to reduce the impact of CSOs in NYC's waterbodies and waterways.

Join us as we seek your input in developing this plan.

How to Get Involved?

To RSVP, please email ltcp@dep.nyc.gov or call (718) 595-3496.

For more information on DEP's CSO program, please visit our LTCP Program website at www.nyc.gov/dep/ltcp or follow us on Facebook: http://www.facebook.com/nycwater.

